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With winter hopefully behind us, we can
turn our attention to the newness of spring
and the return of warmer days, longer days,
green grass, and beautiful flowers.

March 1st is World Compliment Day, so I
challenge each and every one of you to
make someone’s day by giving them a heart-
felt compliment that day.

Wishing all of you a Happy St. Patrick’s Day!

Welcome New Residents!

Lena B. Ruby H.Irena B.

Karen Mahar

Bus Outing for Lunch in Twin Butte

March Birthday Party with 
Karen’s Karaoke

International Women’s Day

Wildlife Festival

Mini Massages

Happy Hour at Pop’s Pub

St. Patrick’s Day Party with 
Celtic Routes

Movie Night (Shine)

Walmart Outing

Irish Ethnic Meal (All Invited)

Happy Hour and 50/50 Draw 
with Darcy & Ian

Theater group The Coulee Players

Easter Egg Decorating with                                             
Winston Churchill students

The Good Timers

KPMG Tax Clinic

All Lodges Minute to Win it
Challenge                                                                   

Prior to making any modifications to the suite such as the addition of shelves, the resident must
have the prior approval of the Manager and must follow the Foundation's policy regarding
guidelines for installation. Installation must be completed by appropriate, qualified personnel as
approved by Management.
No additional electrical writing, light fixtures, ceiling fans, air conditioning units, or heating
units shall be permitted anywhere in the suite without the prior written consent of the
Foundation. Changes may apply if the approved installation requires the assistance of
Foundation maintenance personnel.



Friday, March 8 is International Women’s
Day. To celebrate, Laura will be doing
famous women trivia at 9:30 a.m. at Golden
and Troy will be doing a letter writing
workshop at Blue Sky in support of Women’s
rights at 10:30 a.m. 

Our St. Patrick’s Party will be held on March
14th at 1:30 p.m. with Celtic Routes. Be sure
to wear your best green outfit.

On March 26 at 9:15 a.m. students from
Winston Churchill will be joining us to
decorate Easter eggs at Golden.

March 27 at 6:00 p.m. is the KPMG Tax Clinic. 

@GreenAcresLethbridge www.GreenAcres.ab.ca

March is Fraud Prevention month. Take precautions to protect yourself. Unless you have
initiated contact to a business, never give out your credit card number over the phone. Don't
give your pin numbers or passwords to anyone.
Some of the common scams being used are:

A caller advises you that you have won a lottery or sweepstakes but you need to pay for the
handling fees and you can do so by providing your credit card number.
A caller says they are your grandson or granddaughter and have been in an accident and
need money.
Revenue Canada threatens to call the police if you don't give them your credit card number
to pay the amount you owe.

Scammers are smooth and cunning. They ask you leading questions to get information from
you, then use that information to get even more personal information. If you recieve a call that
you are uncomfortable with, hang up and let your family, lodge Manager, or police know.

Emergency Preparedness - Fraud Prevention

Happy Birthday!

GAF Logo Apparel 
If you would like to order GAF logo shirts or
hoodies, talk to your manager for pricing,
sizes, and available colours

Thank you for voting Green
Acres Foundation Best of the
Best in Seniors Housing for the
sixth year in a row!

Our birthday party will be on Thursday,
March 7 at 1:30 p.m. with Karen’s Karaoke
Entertaining.

Maurice R.
Valerie C.
Victor H.
Brian C.
Ed D.
James F.
Robert S.
Irene B.
Nettie F.
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March 30

On March 28 at 1:30 p.m. we will be having
our all lodges Minute to Win it Challenge. 

Reminders


